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Elizabeth joined The Bedford Citizen as Operations Manager in January of 2019 
after serving as Community Editor and before that as a reporter for The Bedford Citizen. 

 
Elizabeth started her career in the software industry and worked in that field for 

nearly fifteen years. In 2003 she left the software world behind and began her time in 
the non-profit industry serving in both management and operations roles.  

 
Elizabeth raised her family in Bedford, served as a soccer coach for many years 

and is currently a member of Trustees for the Bedford Free Public Library and was a 
member of the Bedford Community Preservation Committee when that committee was 
initially established. 

 
Elizabeth believes strongly in citizen involvement in government and is glad to 

play a part in bringing The Bedford Citizen to the residents in Bedford fulfilling its 
commitment to localized, high-quality news about all things Bedford. 

 


